From: Steven Hignight

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Farm Permit
Date: Monday, March 14, 2016 9:47:06 AM

Please allow the permit change and the additional land for spreading nutrients from
the holding ponds of C&H. With the increase amount of land that is further away
from the Buffalo River should ease some concerns about increase levels of bacteria
and nutrients in the river.assumed to be associated with this family farming
operation. There is still a major concern of possible issues of bacteria and
phosphorus that no one has considered that might be from the 1.5 million people
who visit the river, the increase number of wild hogs in the river, the National Parks
system's sewage treatment system that involves land spreading, and the elk in the
river....Again allowing the change in permit should allow for more land spreading of
nutrients away from the main farm...
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